**Subject:** Re: [gbird] NZ Radio Interview **From:** John Godwin <godwin@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/9/2017 5:23 PM

To: Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org >

CC: Fred Gould <fred\_gould@ncsu.edu>

Thanks for the heads up Heath and would love to listen if the interview is posted online.

Wanted to note that we chatted with Todd earlier today (Fred, Jason, Todd and me) and Todd would be happy to chat with you (info below in case you don't have it handy). The conversation was good, he had noted in our setting it up that the timing was coincidental regarding the story coming out during the kickoff meeting, and indicated that his intent wasn't to 'surprise' anybody with it. Copying Fred here in case he'd like to add to any of that.

Rgds, John

Phone: 919-515-2593 email: tkuiken@ncsu.edu

On Tue, May 9, 2017 at 4:38 PM, Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org > wrote:

Hi all,

I have a live interview with NZ Radio this afternoon on 2050 Predator Free NZ and the GBIRd investigation. I wanted to be sure to follow our media communications protocols and let you all know. I'll be sure to connect you if/when they want to go deeper than a general overview of our investigation.

Best,

## **Heath Packard**

**Director of Marketing & Communications** 

Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

1 of 2 9/11/2017 10:35 AM

Learn more www.islandconservation.org

Network www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation

Keep in touch www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions

Talk to us www.twitter.com/noextinctions



\*

John Godwin

Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University

mail: Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,

Raleigh, NC 27695-7617

Office location: 156 David Clark Laboratories phone: 919-513-2936, fax: 919-515-5327 website: http://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/

\*

2 of 2 9/11/2017 10:35 AM